
 
 
 

  

News you can Use 
 
STONEYBROOK GOLF & COUNTRY CLUB  
INVITES PALMER RANCH RESIDENTS TO SUMMER LOVIN’: A GREASE PARTY    

SEE ATTACHED FLYER 
 

 
NEIGHBORHOOD WORKSHOP  
Date:  Thursday, July 30, 2015 Place:  Covenant Life Church, 8490 McIntosh Rd, Sarasota, FL 
Time:  6:00 p.m.     Contact:  James Paulmann, FAICP (941-907-6900) 
Taylor Morrison of Florida, Inc., is proposing to develop a 568 single-family residential development on 
227.42 acres located west of Honore Avenue and approximately 1,200 feet south of the Silver Oak 
community.  The Agent for Stantec Consulting Services Inc., Mr. James Paulmann, FAICP, will be 
holding a workshop to discuss the proposed development and associated applications being made.  For 
more information please visit http://www.scgov.net/PlanningServices/Pages/Workshops.aspx. 
 
 
BECOME A VOLUNTEER STORM SPOTTER FOR THE NATIONAL WEATHER SERVICE 
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PLEASE DISTRIBUTE OR POST ON YOUR COMMUNITY BOARD. 
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AN INVITATION FROM GLENRIDGE ON PALMER RANCH 
Bring in your tired, your poor outdated glasses yearning to be free -- and with the 
Lion’s Club International program they will give your glasses freedom and bring 
sight and a fresh outlook to the world! 
 
There will be a collection box with the Guard at the Glenridge (7333 Scotland 
Way, Sarasota) front gate from August 17 until August 28.  The Guard will take your donation and you 
may proceed through the gate and make a U-Turn to leave at the stop sign without needing to get out of 
your car. 
 
Thanks from the Glenridge Wellness Committee Low Vision Group and the Lion’s Club International.  
 
 
Grounds Corner  
 
UPDATES FROM THE RANCH   
Enhancements continue as do the rainy July days.  This coming week, workers will be preparing the 
landscape beds along the west side of McIntosh Road followed immediately by the installation of 
irrigation.  All this is done in preparation for the spectacular color burst of serpentine plantings of Helen 
Johnson Bougainvillea within areas of Cabbage Palms.  Palms will be replaced between the beds as 
needed to maintain a balanced and appealing appearance as we round the curves of McIntosh Road.  
Please be mindful of the workers as the skies alternate from scorching sun to soaking rain and back.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


